
Ridge Road Elementary School

  

         June 22, 2023 

Hi everyone! 

 In just a few short months you are going to be a second grader!  We cannot wait to be 
your teachers!  Until you come back, we hope you take a lot of time to play outside, read 
great books, and practice your addition and subtraction facts. 

 We think that second graders are some of the busiest people in the school!  We learn 
to do math with really big numbers.  We learn to read long books with chapters, and we 
learn to write much longer stories and reports.  We will show you some amazing websites and 
do some awesome activities in science.  It will be a busy year! 

 Of course, you will need some supplies to do all of these things.  Please watch for 
back-to-school sales in August so you can spend the least amount of money possible.  While 
you’re shopping, think about your homework spot.  We will give you homework each night.  
Please get some supplies to keep at home so you will have plenty of pencils and crayons to 
use. 

Second grade supplies:                              

• 1 dozen pencils (Ticonderoga work best)       

• 6-8 glue sticks-Please buy the SMALL ones. 

• 1 package cap erasers 

• 4 boxes of crayons (Please buy 16 or 24 packs. There is no need for a bigger pack.) 

• 1 pair of scissors (Fiskars work best.) 

• 1 paper folders, any color, to hold papers in your desk 

• 8 low-odor, dry erase markers, BLACK ONLY, FINE POINT 

• 2 yellow highlighters 

• a 1-subject spiral-bound notebook 

                      
           

Have a wonderful summer! 
 

Mrs. Bower, Mrs. Sevey and Miss Searles 


